
Hello Parents and caregivers of Div. 6,  
 

I hope everyone is staying healthy and safe. As I mentioned on our last phone 
call, learning will be different for the foreseeable future. For this week I have included a 
list of games and learning opportunities for students to work on. Starting Tuesday, April 
14th I will be updating a Div. 6 website daily with various learning opportunities for 
students to engage with.  Please do what you are able to. Students will not be handing 
in their work to me; however, if your child would like to show me their work, you can text 
or email me a picture. I would love to see a photo of your child’s work every now and 
then (if you have time)!  

 
Below I have listed a few learning opportunities for students.  

Literacy: 
• Choose a non-fiction book. Create a Know – wonder – learn chart. Record in 

each section three things you already know, three things you wonder and three 
things that your discovered. 
 

• When reading your book record words that you do not know and look them up 
using a dictionary. Can you create a sentence using these words? 

 
Numeracy:  

• Roll a dice three times. Create the biggest number, the smallest number. How 
many different ways can you write that number. Example: expanded form, base 
ten blocks, written form. Can you create your own math problem and use these 
numbers? 

 
• Play card games with your family. Example: card game 99, go fish or crib 

 
Physical Education:  

• Design an indoor or outdoor scavenger hunt. Look for different signs of spring. 
Example, grass, birds chirping, a flower, snow melting, fresh buds or any animals! 
 

• Create an obstacle course and time yourself. Can you beat your time!? 
 
Parents and caregivers, there will be a ‘work package’ ready Wednesday April 15th. I 
plan to send home three weeks of work at a time. Allowing us some flexibility to adapt 
to new learning environments. Tentative work package ready dates are April 15th, May 
6th and June 3rd.  
 
I know this is plenty of information and may seem overwhelming. Please only do what 
works for your family and try to have some fun. Enjoy nature walks, create some 
artwork, write your own story, research an interesting topic or just enjoy one anothers 
company.  
 
Please feel free to email or call me at any time. It is important that we stay connected 
during this uncertain time.  

Take Care,  
 Mrs. Glazier 


